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City Newsletter: April 2014 

City Office Holiday Hours 
The City Office will be closed for Arbor Day on  

Friday, April 25, 2014  

City of Hickman Veterinary Clinic Day 

Saturday, April 19th 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 

Distemper $15.00 

Leukemia $25.00 

Rabies $15.00 

 

 

 

Distemper / Lepto Vax $20.00 

Rabies $15.00 

Kennel Cough $20.00 

Lyme $35.00 

Heartworm Test $25.00 

City Dog License $7.50 

   Our annual Veterinary Clinic Day is here again! With the help of Dr. Michele 

Parde, DMV of Adams Animal Care, you can get your pet’s vaccinations updated 

and your City of Hickman Dog License renewed at the same time. The Veterinary 

Clinic Day will take place at the Hickman Community Center, 115 Locust Street 

on Saturday, April 19th, 2014 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm. The following services will 

be available: 

          For Cats:        For Dogs: 

All Dogs are required to be licensed each year per the Hickman Municipal Code. 

This Clinic provides you an opportunity to bring your pet in and conveniently  

get your vaccinations and dog license at one place. We hope to see you and your 

furry friend! 

Make sure you bring your previous Rabies Vaccine History if you  

are planning on getting any shots! 

All dogs within the City limits are  

required to be licensed! 

City of Hickman Special Election Results 
City of Hickman Special Election for Implementation of a 1.5% Sales Tax 

(March 11, 2014 - Reported by Lancaster Election Commissioner) 
 
        VOTING STATISTICS:  
 Total Number Registered Voters 1,226 
 Total Number of People Voting 548 
 Percent Turnout   44.7% 
        RESULTS: 
 FOR the proposal  333  60.9% 
 AGAINST the proposal 214   39.1% 

 
Sales Tax is scheduled to begin on October 1st, 2014. 



Hickman American  

Legion Fish Fry  
 

April 4th 5:00 - 8:00 pm  

Baseball / Softball Information on the 

City’s Website and Facebook page 
Baseball and Softball schedules and notices for  

cancellations will be available on the City of Hickman’s 

website. The website address is www.hickman.ne.gov and 

the information can be located under the City Parks &  

Recreation tab. Baseball and Softball cancellations will  

also be available on the City of Hickman’s 

Facebook page. All cancellations will be 

announced after 3:00 pm. 

Join us for the City’s  

Arbor Day Celebration! 

Thursday, April 24th, 2014 at 

      10:00 am 

 

1st & Locust 

Street on  

Linear Path 

Q: Why did the leaf go  
to the doctor? 

A: It was feeling a little green!  

Q: How do trees get on the internet? 
A: They log in.  

Q: What did the tree wear  
to the pool party? 

A: Swimming trunks!  

Q: How can you tell that a  
tree is a dogwood tree? 

A: By its bark!  

Funny FillerFunny FillerFunny FillerFunny Filler    

Sewer Problem?  

Step One: Call the City 
If you suspect any sewer problems in your home, the first 

step is to call the City Office at 402.792.2212 during  

regular office hours (Monday thru Friday from 8:00 am - 

5:00 pm), or call Public Works after hours at 402.432.1513 

or 402.432.6018. The City will work to diagnose the  

problem to see if the issue is in the City’s main sewer line 

or on your personal property's sewer line. By calling the 

City first, it will save time and money. 

Protect your property: 

Homeowners can prevent sewer back-ups by having a 

plumber install a back-flow valve on your home’s lowest 

drain. This valve will ensure sewage will not be able to  

enter your home. 

Kiwanis is hosting an 

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, April 12th, 

2014 at 10:00 am at 

Main Park 


